
  

 

June 22, 2023 
 
Michael Royer 
PO Box 23 
Villa Grove, CO 81155 
 
RE:      LGPD2 Mine - File No. M-2019-026, 
 Surety Release Request (SL-1) 
 Full/Final Release of Entire Permitted Area 
 
Dear Michael Royer: 
 
Your Surety Release Request application for the LGPD2 Mine 110(1) Hard Rock Reclamation Permit, 
which is located in Park County has been filed.  All comment and review periods began on June 20, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8132, or by email at 
Elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 

 


